
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

THE CITY COUNCIL PUBLIC HEARING & REGULAR 

MEETING SCHEDULED FOR AUGUST 20, 2014 
 

WERE NEVER CONVENED 
DUE TO A LACK OF A QUORUM 

 

THE NEXT BUSINESS DAY THAT A QUORUM CAN BE 

ESTABLISHED HAS BEEN DETERMINED AS SEPTEMBER 3, 2014  

THEREFORE, CITY COUNCIL WILL MEET AT 6:45 PM FOR THE 

PUBLIC HEARING FOLLOWED BY THE REGULAR MEETING 

AT 7:00 PM IN THE LIBRARY MEETING ROOM ON  

SEPTMEBER 3, 2014  

 
QUESTIONS: CALL THE CITY CLERK’S OFFICE AT 424-6248 OR 424-6286 or by 

email cityclerk@cityofcordova.net or cityclerk3@cityofcordova.net 


